
 
    

            
             

             
 

     

              
          

           
             

            
   

    

             
          
   

 
   

  

LILY 
CHENG 
Councillor | Ward 18 Willowdale 

@lilychengto 

To North York Community Council, 

Toronto is one of the fastest growing cities in North America and yet the recent 
iteration of the Federal Electoral Districts Redistribution removes one of our 
wards (Don Valley East), which will result in less representation for our 
constituents. As a Councillor for residents in North York, Ward 18, Willowdale, I 
strongly object to this plan that could eventually reduce Toronto City Council by 
one seat. 

Councillor Lily Cheng recommends that: 

1. City Council strongly express its objection to the plan to change the Ward 
and Riding boundaries which could eventually reduce Toronto City Council by 
one seat. 

Lily Cheng 
Councillor, Ward 8, Willowdale 
February 22, 2023 

“Alone we can do so little. Together, we can do so much.”- Helen Keller 
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